
What a great first week! We are looking forward to 
seeing all of you at our virtual Meet the Teacher 
night, August 17th! 

August 17th- Meet the 
teacher night *This will 
be a VIRTUAL event. 
Please see website for 
links to meetings. 
● Please select 1 meeting 

time to attend. 5:30 OR 
6:15

*Please check students 
backpacks each night for 
homework, notes, and 
Wednesday folders 
* Devices MUST be charged 
every night 
* Please send a snack to 
school (ready to eat)
* We will send homework home 
on Monday and it is due 
Friday. 

We will continue to review procedures and 
rules. This week will focus
on reviewing first grade standards in both 
reading and math. 

*Please check your students binder Monday 
for their homework that is due Friday.  


